
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Friday 20th March 

Year 2 school closure arrangements 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is your child’s workbook for the period of school closure. Please ensure the children complete all work set 
in this book, unless the activity is practical in which case there is no need to record anything. We have also 
included a hundred square, sound sheet and common exception word sheet which the children may find 
useful to use at home. 
 
At this time of uncertainty it is important to keep as much of a routine as possible for the children. For this 
reason we will be setting work daily for the children and please support us in encouraging them to complete 
this. The work will be uploaded each day (Monday-Friday) by 9a.m. on the school website under the ‘Home 
Learning 2020’ tab down the right hand side of the home page. There will be a daily English and Maths activity 
as well as a wider curricular task. These will be linked to our ‘Street Detectives’ topic, as well as things we have 
been learning in our Science, Art and other wider curriculum lessons. We have also sent home the children’s 
handwriting books as we will be setting daily spellings for the children to practise in these. Whilst SATs will 
now NOT take place in May, we have also included some practice SATs papers which are optional. Alongside 
this we will be providing some other suggested activities which the children may choose to complete at home. 
 
There are number of educational websites who have temporarily made their content free for children to 
access from home whilst schools are closed. Please have a look at the ‘General Learning Resources’ tab on the 
‘Home Learning 2020’ page for a list of these websites and how to access them. 
 
Please continue to read regularly with your child. They will be bringing home a number of school reading 
books but when they have read these, Purple Mash have a number of E-books under the ‘Serial Mash’ tab with 
associated quizzes. The ‘Diamond’ books are aimed at age 5-6 and the ‘Emerald’ books are written for 7-9 year 
olds. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated about the situation through the school website so please continue to 
check this regularly. There is a ‘Coronavirus updates’ tab on the ‘Letters & Newsletters’ section of the website 
where any new correspondence will be uploaded.  
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you well during this difficult time. Whilst we endeavour to continue to 
educate the children in the best way we can given the circumstances, the most important thing is to look after 
each other and be mindful of our wellbeing during an uncertain time. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss G. Clement 
Deputy Headteacher 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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